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ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE

To the residents and businesses of New Hope and Solebury:

Girls on the Run of Hunterdon, Bucks & Warren Counties will be holding
its annual Girls on the Run Fall 5k Celebration on Saturday, November
19, 2022 within New Hope. In order to provide our race participants with
the safest venue possible, certain borough streets will be closed during
the event as deemed necessary by the New Hope and Solebury Police
Departments. Listed below is an approximate timeline of road closures:

¢ 7:00-12:00pm: No parking along Main Campus Drive behind New Hope-Solebury Upper
Elementary School.

* 8:30-11:30am: Main Campus Drive closed to vehicular traffic to West Bridge Street, down to the
hill towards the Delaware River, turning left at the traffic light on to Route 37.

- Runners will run along Route 32 to the crossing point near Lower York Rd. Rumners will then
cross Route 32 and continue on to the Solebury Recreation Trail

- A water stop will be located along the recreation trail.

- Runners will head back toward Main Campus Drive, making a left onto Hardy Bush Way for an
out and back loop.

- Finally, runners will turn left back onto Main Campus Drive and head toward the finish line back
at the school near the tennis courts.

* 9:00am: 5K participants begin lining up on Main Campus Drive

* 9:30am: 5K Race starts. All roads along the race route (Main Campus Drive to West Bridge Street,
Route 32, Solebury Recreation Trail, Hardy Bush Way) are closed to vehicular traffic.

* 10:00-11:30am: Roads along race route begin to reopen as deemed safe by the New Hope and
Solebury Police Departments.

Please contact the New Hope Police Department at (215) 862-3033 or the Solehnrv Palice



